Invitation to Science Show – Wednesday 8th March

The Science Department at JPC would like to invite you to our British Science Week celebration event on Wednesday 8th March between 1:15pm and 2:30pm.
Please park in the visitor car park and use the rear entrance of the school.
There will be quizzes, entertainment and refreshments.
Our students will also be showing off the amazing work they have been doing in Science lessons.
Please let the school office know if you will be attending by emailing schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk or telephoning 0151 488 7680.
We look forward to seeing you at our Spectacular Science Show!
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